From: Bernadette Fraser

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: NO NORTHERN PASS
Date: Monday, November 6, 2017 11:55:07 PM

Bernadette Fraser
29 Park St
Woodsville, NH 03785

November 6, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Please, for the sake of New Hampshire and all she has to offer so many, for the sake of her people, for
the sake of her magnificent beauty....do what is morally right and honorable for us all. Stop the greedy
power conglomerate Northern Pass. This show has gone on for way too long.

Sincerely,
Bernadette Fraser
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